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Celebrating Neurodiversity Week at Malmesbury Park  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we are proud to celebrate Neurodiversity Week, a time to recognise 
and embrace the many different ways our brains work. At Malmesbury Park, we 
believe that every child is unique, and Neurodiversity Week is a wonderful 
opportunity to promote understanding and inclusion for all. 

Neurodiversity refers to the different ways people think, learn, and process the 
world around them. This includes conditions such as autism, ADHD, dyslexia, and 
dyspraxia, among others. Rather than seeing these differences as challenges, we 
celebrate them as strengths! 

Throughout the week, children will take part in activities that help them learn more 
about neurodiversity, encourage empathy, and highlight the amazing 
contributions of neurodivergent individuals in all walks of life. We encourage 
families to continue these conversations at home, helping to build a world where 
everyone feels valued and supported. 

Let’s celebrate the strengths in thinking differently! 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 
Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 25th and Friday 28th March: FOMPPS Mother’s Day Sale 

Next week we will be releasing dates for parents evening, sports day, the 
year 6 performance and graduation.  

 

Year 6 Parents 

 

 

 

 

We would like to celebrate year 6’s achievements this year by holding a 

BBQ and disco on the 18th July in school.  To make this a possibility we 

would need some parents who would be willing to organise the event. If you 

would like to get involved then please let the year 6 team know. 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


